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semester at East Bay. If there was a way to specifically target the second year, the 

third year, and fourth years to push this more towards those demographics.  

M. Hinrichs answers yes, we are in the process of meeting with our Salesforce 

students and creating marketing journeys for our students. Through Student Life, 

we could target specific students and mention that on the advertisement. Please 

note who is ineligible, a specific group of students who have not completed 1 

semester at East Bay. We have the ability through Student Life to email specific 

students which we will be able to complete this smoothly. 

J. Carroll states as Z mentioned highlighting the leadership opportunities and 

resume-building opportunities. If we are looking at our Elections Committee 

timeline, we could be earlier in the recruitment process for a committee compared 

to any of the other committees. However, some of the other committees start 

recruiting late Fall to Spring. If we could, we partner with ASI to see if during 

Alfresco which is either end of August or the beginning of September but have a 

tentative date for Alfresco for the Fall term. We can have a specific ASI leadership 

table that encourages students to consider ASI leadership opportunities for joining 

a committee. That way, we do not have to recruit for ASI Elections Committee. 

If the ASI Board would consider doing a table that talked about that leadership 

building and your leadership with ASI, it can help our committee.  

M. Hinrichs has not decided on the date yet, but Kenrick will have to decide that 

for the Weeks of Welcome. 
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C. DISCUSSION ITEM – Summer Meeting Check-In 

The committee will re-discuss the meeting over the Summer. 

J. Hanzy states when it comes to advertising, we have many options. As we are 

meeting, we can narrow them down and start to plan events out thoroughly. I 

wanted to check in with all of the committee members about meeting over the 

summer and volunteering our time. I believe some of us are graduating this 

semester.  

A. Ballesteros will not be graduating but is working full-time over the Summer.  

E. Brettner will be graduating this term. 

B. Kitto will be graduating but continuing with the master’s program for 

hospitality. 

J. Hanzy asks are you going to be on campus and helping out? 

B. Kitto answers I will be on campus and would help out with the committee. 



Jaulayah Hanzy (May 13, 2022 12:02 PDT)
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